





We are requesting approval for a PD
Amendment and a Preliminary Plat for the
north portion of the Parkdale Community.

The Parkdale properties were Annexed and Zoned in the Town
of Erie in the Fall of 2016 and Spring of 2017, following that we
presented Sketch Plans and worked on the Initial PUD and
Preliminary Plat. Since 2017 we have worked through
Construction Documents and have completed land
development for the first several phases of the Community -
Parkdale is currently the fastest selling community in the
Denver Metropolitan area.

In August of 2022 the Parkdale North properties were annexed
and Initially Zoned, since that time we have worked with Town
Staff, Boulder County School District, and our builder partners
to prepare this Preliminary Plat and PD Amendment.

Which, brings us to tonight, we are requesting
approval of a minor PD Amendment that simply
mirrors the Town’s Unified Development Code
Dimensional Standards, as well as approval of a
Preliminary Plat for the North addition to the Parkdale
Community.













































* SUMMARY

Adds a logical extension to the Parkdale
property, as well as providing for the town
required future road connectivity.

This extension of the Parkdale Community
has been anticipated for several years.

The Parkdale Community is providing
cash-in-lieu to assist in funding the
Neighborhood Park in the adjacent
Compass Community.

Adds a required home style for the
Parkdale community.

Staff has recommended approval based on
review of the approval criteria.
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